
 

KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

TRANPORTATION BENEFIT DISTRICT 

INCREASE FEE TO $40 

March 21, 2018 @ 7pm 

 
The Kalama City Council will hold a Public Hearing to discuss 

the proposed increase to the vehicle tab fee funding for the 

Transportation Benefit District at 7pm on March 21, 2018 at the 

Kalama City Council Chambers, 320 N. First.   The meeting is 

open to the public and they are encouraged to attend.  

Questions can be directed to (360) 673-4561.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  


